
Na Gaeil Juvenile Notes Monday February 24th 2020 

UNDER 6 &8: Our U8s were out again in large numbers at the Kerry Sports academy facility IT Tralee. 

Coaches put everyone through an intensive yet enjoyable session. "Practice makes perfect so it’s 

important to practice all the skills at home as much as possible”. We will do it all again in two weeks. 

Remember next week session is in the Na Gaeil clubhouse. Please be there at 10.50am so we can 

start on time. All registration details have been posted on the Team WhatsApp group. 

FAMILY DAY: Please remember that under 6 and under 8 training has been moved from the ITT to Na 

Gaeil on Sunday, March 1st. There will be a Family welcome and fun day in the clubhouse for meet 

and greet and eat. It will be a good opportunity for parents especially newcomers to meet and get to 

know the mentors and coaches. 

 

Na Gaeil Under 8 doing passing exercise 

 

Na Gaeil Under 8 listening intently 

UNDER 10: boys were delighted to get back outdoors on Sunday morning in the IT Astro. The pick-up 

and short kick passing were the main focus of the session. The coaches urged players to practise 

these skills at home and want to see an improvement in them by next week!  Thanks to Juliana for 

taking the pics this week and a big welcome to our new players Adam, Jack, Daragh and James! 



 

Na Gaeil Under 10 getting in the tackle 

 

Na Gaeil Under 10 doing the pickup 

Our U14s got back to training last Sunday morning on the hill at Na Gaeil pitch. Then on Monday 

night the lads took part in a gym session with JJ. There will be training again on Thursday night, time 

and venue to be confirmed. The "Comórtas an Earraigh" which was cancelled earlier this month may 

be going ahead next weekend. 


